
































Popley Forum 8th October 1998

It was a wet and Wmdy October night as the people of Popley settled down to
another session of information, free speech and putting the world (or at least
Popley) torights.

October’s Forum was held in Maderia Hall, which provided me with my first

visit to the Hall and very nice it is too! Speakers were myself (Tori Gosling —
Community Development Worker), Stephen Bryers (Play Area Officer for
Basingstoke & Deane Borough Council) and Roger Tustain (Planning
Development Officer Basmgstoke & Deane Borough Council).

i To ease people mto the serious business ahead, I started with a few words on
 my role as a Ce uuuumty Development Worker. This included the funding ,
. management structures and my main objectives (to research the social,
- educational and recreational needs of the people of Popley and meet as many
needs in as much as available resources allow). Most people there had heard
it before, so I quickly moved on to what I had actually done so far. In my first
three months I have dééigriéd and begun conducting a door to door survey re-
searcl u.g local opinions on community facilities. Already strong trends are
emerging from the research, including grave concerns with parking problems
as perha’psthe m nent point. Alongside my research I have been giv-
mg “hands on” st oxt'to ex1st1ng groups in Popley, including the excellent
Popley Matters! -

o

J Followmg thls Step'f_;_: n Bryers gave the future outline plans for all the play
- areas in Popley, this included the only future new play area in Maldive Road.
He stated that the information they were using for upgrading and demolish-
ing existing siteé, was based on a survey done in 1995. Some people felt that
this information would be obsolete by the time work was carried out but as
he pointed out there was a limited budget and this had to cover all of the Bor-
ough.

The third speaker was Roger Tustain who spoke on the 1000+ housing
development for North of Popley. While we have no final say on whether the
building will take place or not, residents of Popley and Sherborne St John
were given the opportunity to contribute ideas on the development at the

“Planning for real” meetings. Over 130 people attended (which impressed the
Council no end) giving input on subjects such as traffic, transport, site design
and layout, community facilities etc. Roger felt that this would be of assistance
when the planning brief is put forward for the next stage, which he assured us
would come back for community consultation. While the construction is
unlikely to take place before 2000 all involved should congratulate themselves
for taking part an issue'which effects us all.

In the general discussion afterwards 2 major issues come to light i.e. Bus
Services & Parking and they will be discussed at the next Forum. (Tori Gos-
ling— Community Development Worker)

Next Forum
7.30pm Tues. 16" Feb. 1999
Melrose Hall Abbey Road

At the next Forum, we have invited
‘someone from Stagecoach down to
~ discuss their decision to cut the 42/43
" service to.one an hour (look out for
the petitions that are about regarding
the cut in this essential service)

Also we have invited a spokesperson from

Basingstoke & Deane Borough Council to

consult with us on the problems on parking
within Popley.

If you care be there!
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